Subject: Support The Providing for Unhoused People with Pets (PUPP) Act
Dear [Elected Official's Name],

I hope this email finds you well. | am writing to urge you to support The Providing for Unhoused
People with Pets (PUPP) Act, a crucial piece of legislation that holds the potential to make a
meaningful impact on the lives of both people and their beloved pets.

As a passionate advocate for animal welfare and social change, | believe that preserving the
human-animal bond is of utmost importance, even in times of hardship. The PUPP Act
addresses this issue by permitting the Department of Housing and Urban Development to award
grants for housing solutions that accommodate individuals experiencing homelessness and their
pets. By supporting this bill, you have the opportunity to create a world where no one has to
choose between their home and their pet, fostering empathy, compassion, and resilience.

The bipartisan support for the PUPP Act is a testament to its significance. Representatives
Brian Fitzpatrick (R-Pa.) and Jason Crow (D-Colo.) have both emphasized the importance of
keeping families together, both human and animal, during challenging times. Pets are more than
just companions; they are family members who provide comfort, companionship, and emotional
support.

| kindly ask you to champion The Providing for Unhoused People with Pets Act and work
towards its successful passage. By supporting this legislation, you will contribute to the
well-being of individuals experiencing homelessness and their pets, and you will help create a
brighter future for both.

Sincerely,

[Your Name]



